

Principal's Pen August 17, 2021 from Wrs. Rodrigue, Principal

Dear Max Parents and Guardians,

As we start to get into a rhythm this new school year, I wanted to remind you that next Tuesday, August 24, 2021 has been on our calendar as the Back-to-School Night. While I have been looking forward to this night all summer long so that I would get a chance to meet you in person, given the current change in events, it has been decided to hold this introduction meeting virtually. We want to do our part to keep our students and their families safe while still getting information out to you. We will be discussing some of the exciting initiatives that have started at MAX that we think will build on the tradition of instructional excellence that you have come to know while also accelerating the progress that Max students experience.

Additionally, I wanted to inform you of initiatives that are still in the works. We are still in the process of finding a school counselor. We all miss Miss Kelly and I want to find someone as good as she was. We are still looking for a driver so that we can kick off the transportation plan that has been in the works all summer. Once that happens, you will be getting information on needs and availability.

A link to the Back-to-School meeting will be sent out through text and email the morning of the 24th. We hope you will be able to join and look forward to meeting with you.

With MAX Pride,

Angelic Rodrigue, Principal